
 

         

 

June 30, 2011 

 

ELM STREET CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

During the week of July 5, the City’s contractor, A.R. Belli, will perform sewer repair work on Elm Street, 

between Market St and Broadway.  During work hours, Elm St from Market St to Broadway will be 

closed to through traffic, but open to abutters. 

 

Project Schedule 

 Crews expect to begin work on Tuesday, July 5 (weather permitting). 

 The sewer repair work is expected to take 1 week to complete. 

 Work hours are 7 AM to 4 PM, Tuesday through Friday.   

 Final roadway paving in this section will take place in late July; an additional paving notice 

will be distributed once a paving date is confirmed. 

 

 What to Expect during Construction  

 During work hours, Elm St from Market St to Broadway will be closed to through 

traffic, but open to abutters. 

 Pedestrian and vehicle access into properties will be maintained at all times, but may be 

restricted in certain ways.  

 Traffic signs and police details will be in place to assist neighbors. 

 Emergency vehicles will have access at all times.  

 City services will continue uninterrupted.  

 

 

For Information or Assistance 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Kelly Dunn, Community Relations 

Manager at 617.349.4870 or kdunn@cambridgema.gov . 

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding during these improvements.   

Sincerely, 

Kelly Dunn 

Community Relations Manager 

Cambridge Department of Public Works 
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